
 

July 16, 2024 

 

Pastor Alissa Amestoy 

Spokane Valley Church 

Spokane Valley, WA 

Dear Pastor Alissa, 

On behalf of the Inland and Seven Rivers Districts and the Pacific Northwest 

Conference, I want to convey our thanks to you for the marvelous work, ministry, 

time, and planning that helped make our Western Jurisdiction such a success. 

Thanks to all the people you coordinated to be a support system to our work in 

Spokane as we hosted so many people. There were lay members, clergy, and 

bishops who repeatedly told me what incredible host we were. 

I also want to convey a word of thanks to your congregation. While it is common 

and necessary for clergy to be involved in the wider ministry of our conference, 

the amount of assistance you provided to our Western Jurisdiction was significant 

and intense and, possibly, your congregation may have felt your absence at times. 

Thank you, Spokane Valley Church, for being team players and sharing your gifted 

pastor with us.  

Your sibling in Christ, 

 

Rev. Daniel Miranda 

Inland District Superintendent and Missional Strategist 
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District Superintendent 
Inland and Seven Rivers Missional Districts 
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